
WSR 21-22-105
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
EMPLOYMENT SECURITY DEPARTMENT

[Filed November 2, 2021, 4:04 p.m.]

The leave and care division of the employment security department 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 Preproposal statement of inqui-
ry published as WSR 21-09-014. The preproposal was filed on April 9, 
2021, and related to Phase 3 of implementation for the long-term serv-
ices and supports trust program.

The department intends to file a new CR-101 to modify the subject 
of rule making for Phase 3 of implementation.

April Amundson
Policy and Rules Manager
Leave and Care Division
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